Spooky Storytelling
Friday, October 13 at 6:30 PM
Ochsner Park Shelter, 903 Park St.

Join us for an evening of spooky storytelling where you can be the storyteller!
Come early (6:30 PM) to sign up for a spot in our storyteller roster and to play a round-
robin storytelling game to get in the spooky story mood. Starting at 7:00 PM, our
spooky storytellers will take the stage. We encourage storytellers to keep their stories
family-friendly and limit their time to 5-10 minutes. We'll have a fire, s'mores, hot apple
cider, and a spooky atmosphere. This program is best suited for teens and adults.

Advance registration is encouraged, though not required. Register on the library
website: https://www.csmpl.org/spooky-storytelling

Readers Anonymous Book Club
Thursday, October 19 at 6:30 PM
The Village Booksmith, 526 Oak St.
Readers Anonymous, the book club for Millennials, will discuss We Have
Always Lived in the Castle by Shirley Jackson at its October meeting.
“Taking readers deep into a labyrinth of dark neurosis, We Have Always
Lived in the Castle is a deliciously unsettling novel about a perverse, isolated, and
possibly murderous family.” ~Goodreads.com
Get on the mailing list for meeting updates on the library website:
https://www.csmpl.org/readers-anonymous-book-club-26




Craft/Tea Social Hour

Baraboo Buds Garden Club - Wild Edibles Monday, October 2, 5-6 PM
TueSday, October 10 a! 6:30 PM Program Room at the ||brary
Program Room at the library This fall, meet at the library on the first Monday of the month to work on your craft

Baraboo Buds Garden Club is for all people interested in
gardening in the Baraboo area. In October, we’ll be discussing wild
edible plants and fungi.

Sign up for our mailing list to receive meeting updates: https://www.csmpl.org/
baraboo-buds-garden-club-wild-edibles

projects and drink tea in a relaxed social environment! This will be a space to bring
your own craft projects you're working on, or use craft supplies provided by the library.
You bring the creativity, the library will supply the tea!

Lit Wits Book Club
Tuesday, October 24 at 6:30 PM
Program Room at the library

For its October meeting, the Lit Wits Book Club will discuss the book
Safe from the Sea by Peter Geye.

“Set against the powerful lakeshore landscape of northern Minnesota,
Safe from the Sea is a heartfelt novel in which a son returns home to
reconnect with his estranged and dying father thirty-five years after the
tragic wreck of a Great Lakes ore boat that the father only partially survived and that
has divided them emotionally ever since. When his father for the first time finally tells
the story of the horrific disaster he has carried with him so long, it leads the two men to
reconsider each other. ~Goodreads.com

Please visit our website to sign up for our mailing list to receive meeting updates:
https://www.csmpl.org/lit-wits-book-club-28

Chess Night
Wednesday evenings, 6:00-7:30 PM
Program Room at the Library
Starting September 13, come to the library on Wednesday evenings to
play chess. Bring your own chess set or use one of the library’s. A chess expert will be
present to help new players learn the game. This weekly program is open to all ages.




